
 
 
 

 

St. Gabriel Cemetery Committee Meeting Aug.12,2025 

 

 

 

Present: Bob Rauch rar77@charter.net 

              Dick Lemminger rilemminger@charter.net 

              Mike Reichert mreichert@stgabrielhubertus.org 

              Mary Frank.    Mafrank71@gmail.com 

 

Absent Dick Lemminger 

            Jake Jilling momsjills@yahoo.com 

 

 

Last  meeting follow up: 

1. No news from Village of Richfield concerning the St.Columba rezoning. Mike has 

contacted surveyor and he is planning to proceed.  

2. Drainage issues at St.Huberts is coming along. Mike contacted Justin Walter’s from Rig 

Excavators with preliminary cost of $56,000 . A walk through with committee and further 

discussion needed. No contact with Timberstone even started yet. 

3. Tree trimming will still get done this year for St.Huberts per Dick. 

4. Discussion of cemetery plots is still open . Mike will take to finance committee to include 

perpetual care in pricing package at sale of plot. This would help in continued care of 

cemeteries. Many cemeteries in area pricing is not consistent. 

5. Members talked about goals for this committee , the first is our drainage issue at 

St.Huberts and to open more available grave sites. The second would be pricing of our 

plots for both parishioners and non parishioners. 

 

Next Meeting: Sept. 16,10:00am 

 

Agenda : Operating cost for cemeteries    

                St. Huberts drainage moving forward. 

                 Pricing of plots? 

 

Mary Frank 8/19/2025 

cc:jsheehan@gabrielhubertus.org 

     Bulletineditor@stgabrielhubertus.org 
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